
 

 

      
  

 

 

 

 

Green Bay Botanical Garden is excited to announce an opportunity for area non-profit 

organizations and the people they serve to experience Butterflies & Blooms, a live butterfly 

experience showcasing native pollinators and the plants they love through our non-profit 

ticketing program. The exhibit debuts at the Garden on Saturday, June 1 and will be open 

daily from 10 am-5 pm through Friday, August 31.  

Surround yourself with friendly pollinators in our first-ever interactive butterfly house. This 

immersive butterfly house features a variety of butterflies found in Wisconsin and gives 

visitors of all ages a chance to experience their beauty up close. Learn about their 

important role in nature, their crucial role in our ecosystem and how you can best support 

them in your own backyard. 

Non-profit organizations wishing to apply for consideration please submit the application form 

below. Submit your application via mail or email by May 3, 2019.  We will notify selected 

recipients the week of May 6, 2019. 
 

 

Application Date:   
 

Number of attendees (up to 25 admission passes):  
 

Applicant Organization Name:  
(Must be a non-profit with 501(c)(3) status) 
 

Organization EIN: 
 

Organization Primary Contact: 
 

Phone:        Email: 
 

Address: 
 

City, State Zip:   
 

May we use your organization’s name for grant application purposes? Yes or No 

 

Include your organization’s mission, how this event will help to achieve your mission and 

describe the clientele your organization serves.  

 

Return to:  Bobbie Anderson, Executive Assistant, Green Bay Botanical Garden, 2600 Larsen 

Road, Green Bay, WI  54303, banderson@gbbg.org.  

Non-Profit Ticket Application  

Butterflies & Blooms Exhibit 
  

mailto:banderson@gbbg.org

